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OFFICE OF THE WARDEN OF HOSTELS
Ref. No €l T{W i ~ 2y Date O[] -2e
Notice
In order to maintain discipline and safety of the students and staff of the Hostels during
Diwali, following points will be followed strictly in each Hostels.
1. Crackers in all their forms are strictly banned inside or outside of the Hostels.
2. Dipali and candles in all their forms are strictly banned inside or outside of the Hostels.
3. In case of use of LED lights, the expenses may be deducted from mess dues. However
the expenses in this regard should be within Rs. 1500/- per 180 students. The concerned
Superintendent of Hostel and students have to maintain proper electrical insulation for
the safety.
4. Visitors register will be strictly maintained. No visitor is allowed inside the Hostel with
Crackers, Dipali, candles and music systems. Visitors timing should be strictly followed.
5. No DJ music system is allowed inside or within the boundary of the Hostels.
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Copy to:
1. PAto Director for kind information of the Director.
2. All superintendents of Hostels for information and necessary action.
3. Prof. in charge of Institute website for notification in the website.



